
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

August 2021

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
Monday 30th August 2021

Bank Holiday Nursery Closed
Wednesday 1st September 2021

Term time children return to Nursery
Monday 16th September 2021

Dress as your favourite story character
 

This month we have said goodbye to all of our leavers and have 
celebrated with a forest key worker session, a leavers party and 
graduation day which was super! The children were each able to 
take home a leavers goody bag with some treats in and a beautiful 
photograph of themselves enjoying their special day. 
 
This month we have focused on sports to celebrate the opening of 
the Tokyo Olympics, we have been practising our football skills with 
our new balls, playing rounders and are going to be holding 
different sporting events such as egg and spoon racing, races and 
bicycle races the children are very excited!
 
The Lamb’s children have enjoyed learning new nursery rhymes. 
We have been using props and puppets during circle time and our 
favourites have been tiny turtle and baby crocodile.
 
We will be introducing some new pets to the nursery with the arrival 
of our new baby land snails- they are very small at the minute, but 
the children will be encouraged to take care of them in the nursery, 
ensuring they have a clean tank and are well fed and watered!


